
 

NOTICE OF MONTHLY MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled November 9th, 2023 NHCOG Board 

Meeting at 10AM at the NHCOG office has been cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled monthly meeting will be held 

at 10AM on December 14, 2023 at the NHCOG office (355 

Goshen Road, Litchfield CT)

Please contact the NHCOG Office at 860-491-9884 with any 

questions.
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